
60 Years (1961-2021)
providing God's love to children

Since our work began in 1957, God has truly blessed
and amazed us at Joy Ranch through people and
organizations like YOU! We are celebrating sixty
years of providing God's love to children this year as
our first children arrived on March 23, 1961. Just as
the April 1961 newsletter stated, "Joy Ranch has
been established by God through a large family of
friends. Regardless of denomination we all have
worked together to build a fold for 'lost lambs' and
now God is allowing us the fruit of our labour.'" 
     At that time, some of our greatest needs were a
refrigerator, freezer, and other necessities. In that
same newsletter, we acknowledged that God knew
our needs - He did then and He still knows today! He
has always provided and if we hold true to doing His
will, He will continue to provide and bless. 

March 2021 - Celebrating 60 Years!


